
 

 

Friday 12th 

     May 2023 

 

Our stars of the week: 
 
 
 
 

 
                                  

All our children are Stars this week, but especially 
Year 6. 
 
Our eldest children have completed their SATS 
this week. They have worked hard and behaved 
fantastically and all the staff are very proud of 
them. Despite some challenging  
questioning, they have persevered and tried their 
very best. As parents, you must be delighted too! 
Weather permitting; they are off to the park this 
afternoon to have some well-deserved fun! 
 

WELL DONE YEAR 6!! 
 
 

[The team points and the golden tickets will be 
carried forward to next week.] 

 

Dates to remember 
 

 Thursday 25th May Year 1 class 
assembly 

 Friday 26th May school closes 

 Monday 5th June school reopens 

 Friday 16th June school closed for 
training 

 Wednesday 21st June class photos 

 Thursday 6th July reception class 
assembly 

 Friday 21st July school ends at 
1.30pm 

Royal Variety performance photos: 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

Our Royal visitors would like to thank all the 
staff and children in our school for all their 
hard work and wonderful performances. 
 
 It was a fantastic afternoon with lots of fun 
and very high quality songs, dancing and 
acrobatics! 
 
A great way to start the celebrations for the 
Coronation! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Year 5 PE workshop at The Whitworth 
Gallery 

 
 

Year 5 trip to The Industrial War Museum 
 

 



 



 


